
Broughton Hall Minutes PTA Meeting – Monday  25th January 2016 
Actions in RED 

Chair – Mrs Michelle Hayward 
Present – Bonnie, Michelle, Stella, Linda, Irene, Joan 
Apologies Received – Emma, Zena, Adele,  Dawn & Claire  
 
Treasurer’s report – £3,336.77 
 
Christmas Bingo – big success.  Thanks to all who helped out and all who attended it was probably the biggest turnout ever down to good advertising and previous contacts being notified. Zena reported that the use of 3 different coloured raffle tickets and the spot the ball competitions helped  Proceeds = £690  Future Events Easter Bingo – Sunday 13th March usual time adverts sent to local publications sent 27.1.16 - Bonnie Michelle to do flyers – Bonnie to organise letters to businesses   Plant Sale date – Saturday 7th May  Lion King School Play Tuesday 9th to Thursday 11th February  PTA to do usual Refreshments in interval which Miss Robinson has kindly agreed to create for us   Volunteers – to arrive for 6.45pm (interval approx. 7.30pm) Tuesday –Irene, Bonnie, Claire & Dawn  Wednesday –Joan, Linda, Emma & Amy Thursday –Stella, Adele, possibly Zena and need one more volunteer please (2 if Zena can’t do it)  Michelle will cover the raffle on all 3 nights – Linda to get raffle prizes Bonnie to get sweets, drinks etc. we do have stock to be checked what we need and get further supplies for the 3 nights – Bonnie  PTA members can have one free ticket for the paly as a thank you and any other tickets needed please let Michelle know  Maureen Selsby is holding another race night – PTA offered to help with bar & refreshments but Michelle has confirmed it is not necessary as the attendees are bringing their own drinks  Suggestions for fundraising Car boot Sale – future event discussed with PTA doing tea/coffee food precooked we can warm up so no danger of food hygiene issues. Irene to investigate further  Race Night – Irene can get the use of the equipment and we could run an event ourselves Pig Night – to be raised again with Emma seen on previous minutes  We will have our minutes and publicity done via new school website and it was noted at the Open Evening a question was on there about future participation in the PTA.   

Next Meeting Monday 29th February –5.45pm  
 


